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23/09/2021  21:30:092021/3797/P OBJ Alan Fox I OBJECT to this application.  This commercialisation of a much loved and visited area is unwanted and 

inappropriate. A quiet area will be ruined by this brash and noisy development.  It is totally out of keeping with 

the remit of the Kenwood House Bequest : free access for all". Whilst the occasional one day concert / cinema 

events are tolerable , this 6 weeks of mayhem will be grossly intrusive.

23/09/2021  13:42:452021/3797/P OBJ Elena Moynihan English Heritage is basically planning on shutting large portions of the house and gardens for two months to 

enable this expensive commercial bonanza.

The walks we can now do for free will cost us over 20 pounds, for which you get a few lightbulbs along the 

way.

This is absolutely not the spirit of the Iveagh bequest, and this application should be denied.

Occasional daily closures for commercial events are bad enough, but this is a simply outrageous proposal

23/09/2021  21:37:492021/3797/P OBJ Alan Fox I have just viewed the photo montage submission. It would appear that the entire area surrounding the house 

will be a fee paying area including the access routes from Spaniards Lane , and the lovely lime avenue. The 

Garden lawn will be swamped by the sheds of the so-called market. Most seriously the cafe area (and 

TOILETS) are designated VIP seating , so will also be presumably CLOSED to the general public.  

Unacceptable in every respect.

23/09/2021  13:36:472021/3797/P OBJ Keith Smith I object to this. It would be a massive limitation on the free roaming of the space by the public at a special 

time, rekindling good memories of Christmases there past. Kenwood House already contributes internally to 

the festive atmosphere. Understandable that short bursts of commercial activity like the concerts and the 

literary/philosophical (that have already taken place this year)have to take place to raise funds but this 

proposal is of a completely different size and scale(about a hot air balloon to a gooseberry different), out of 

keeping to the nature of the realm. Adding on the time for the build and dismantling of the infrastructure and 

you have a very prolonged period of time the public are to be excluded from a resource they should properly 

be able to enjoy. 

Please deny this application
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